
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Friday 8th December 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We have had a busy week which was kick started with the reindeer fun run to raise money for Phyliss Tuckwell. The 

children were simply amazing they showed true resilience in the face of a very tricky challenge, it was hard to keep 

jogging at a slow pace in order to reach the full 15 minutes. The children also got the pleasure of watching 

Reception’s nativity where they were patient and respectful to their younger peers. In maths this week we have 

been subtracting one-digit numbers across ten using the base 10. This means we focused heavily on exchanging 1 

ten for 10 ones before subtracting the ones. EG… 

 

 

 

 

 

               Exchange 1 ten for 10 ones 

 

 

 

Throughout English lessons we have focused on poetry, the children have a loved exploring a range of poems that 

have some of the following features, TANKA style, rhyming, alliteration, acrostic, portraying certain emotions. 

 

Next Week: 

Next week we will be writing our own winter/Christmas poem, baking Christmas cakes, performing our Nativity and 

we have a very special performance of Aladdin from Stage-ed kindly gifted to the children from the PTA. The children 

will be dancing, throwing confetti and being fully immersed in the pantomime we cannot wait! 

On the last day of term, we will celebrate all things Christmas so children can come to school in their Christmas 

jumpers/t-shirts and wear any festive accessories.  

 

AOB: 

- If you missed the deadline to send in a small tin for Christmas cakes please ensure it is in by Monday 11th.  

 

 

Dates: 

-Monday 11th December – 9:15am Christmas Production 

-Tuesday 12th December – 2pm Christmas Production 

-Friday 15th December – 1:30pm Finish (Christmas jumpers/t-shirts and/or accessories) 
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Golden Leaf Winners: 

Doves: 

Jack  For showing curiosity during History lessons. Well done! 

Esmae  For taking care and consideration during English lessons when focusing on poetry. Well 
done! 

Larks: 

Madeen For spending a record amount of time in inclusion this week when creating his Christmas 
card. Well done! 

Daniel For putting 100% into every inclusion lesson and always contributing to whole class 
discussions. Well done! 

Emi For putting her all into maths lessons this week, her contributions have been well thought 
out and carefully considered. Well done! 

 

Wishing you a wonderful weekend,  

Year Two Team  

Mrs Brooks: cbrooks@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

Mr Bowers: bbowers@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk   
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